Area One, Jaguar Drivers Club, July Newsletter.

29 members attended the July 1st. club evening at the Wellington Arms. This was an excellent turnout given the weather ( very hot) and the fact that a few members were away doing family things.
The Sunday before was flying day and thanks go to Caz and Dave for organising things again in their usual professional way. Several types of aircraft were available for us to go up in including a gyrocopter. Sue, my wife went up in it as did Jayne Lawrence. Well done ladies.
Sunday 13th. is the chairman’s picnic lunch kindly hosted by Richard and Hilary Gibbins. Don’t forget to bring tables, chairs, drink, a picnic and your swimming togs. Richard and Hilary have a lovely outdoor pool which as of writing is over 25 degrees.
The JDC national day is at Whittlebury Park during the weekend of the 3-4th. August. Simply Jaguar is at Beaulieu on 17th. August. 
The Suffolk tour gets under way on the 21st. September until the 26th. This is now fully booked.
We will be organising a one day ‘Drive Out Day’ in October, watch out for information on this as it becomes available.
If you have not already booked for the Christmas Dinner at the Audleys Wood Hotel please contact Lorraine for details. An event not to be missed!
May next year sees the start of the tour to the Lot and Dordogne regions of France and places are still available. Please book through Scenic Tours and Sue Parkinson and avail your selves of the ‘early bird’ discount which is available up until the 17th. July.
Mike Resteghini is completing items of the September ’26 tour to the Isle of Man and final details will be published shortly.   
Keep an aye out for e mails regarding the above and continue to enjoy this wonderful weather.

Tony Eades, the Reluctant Chairman.
